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Thank you for the opportunity to give input on this issue. Funding Hope Plaza will 

allow affordable housing for people fleeing domestic violence and/ sex trafficking. 

What better way to help than to provide housing? Having a safe home is critically 

important to the process of healing from victimization. Children who have witnessed 

or experienced violence and other forms of abuse require safety to be able to grow 

into healthy functioning adults. Please consider this funding for Hope Plaza as doing 

so will only have a positive and substantial impact on the people that will be served. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request.  


